

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),

Here are some of the exciting things we will be working on in Grade 2 this month!

**Literacy**- We have been working on writing personal narratives. The students have been learning how to brainstorm big moments in their lives and sort their ideas into a beginning, middle and end.

**Math**- We have been learning how to compare, order and represent numbers to 100 using a variety of tools. The students have learned how to use number lines, hundreds chart, and ten frames to help them with their numbers.

**Social Studies**- We have been learning about different family types, celebrations and traditions. The students have been engaging in a variety of activities to learn more about their own families and other students in our classroom.

## At Home Reading Program

Our At Home Reading Program has been working out great in our classroom. We now have a display board in our classroom displaying all the awesome reading that the students have been doing. Many students have got some great prizes from our treasure bin already. I encourage everyone to keep up the hard work!



There are many exciting things coming up this month in our classroom and around the school!

Nov.9 – Picture Retake Day

**Nov.10- Remembrance Day Assembly** 

Nov.13 - Progress Reports come home

Nov. 13-17 - Book Fair

Nov. 15- Leader of the Pack Assembly

Nov. 16-17 – Teacher/Parent Interviews

Nov. 17 -PA Day for students

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me via Remind Me App, phone (905) -774- 5460 or email <a href="mailto:Rachael.obrien@granderie.ca">Rachael.obrien@granderie.ca</a>

Thank You,

Rachael O'Brien